Summary of the December 2014 Board of Trustees Meeting

The UUCR Board of Trustees met for its regular monthly meeting on December 16, 2014. We
heard regular reports from our Treasurer, Julie Robinson, Minister’s report from Rev. Lynn,
Canvass planning report from Bill Newhouse, and Solar Project planning from Narcy Klag.
Cynthia Bauerle gave a brief report about the Assistant Minister Start Up Workshop.

The Board approved the term of employment for UUCR’s incoming Interim Director of
Religious Education. We continued discussion about the Annual Implementation Plan, which
tells us about our progress toward the goals set in UUCR’s Strategic Plan. We discussed a
recommendation brought by Cynthia Bauerle, Adrianna Brigatti, and religious education teacher,
Len Taylor, regarding UUCR practice in conducting background checks for religious education
volunteers.

Minutes for the December meeting may be viewed at the Board of Trustees table in Fellowship
Hall after the service each Sunday. Board meetings are open to all, and are scheduled on the third
Tuesday of each month from 7:30 to 9:30 p.m. in Fellowship Hall. Please feel free to contact any
of the UUCR Board members with questions or issues you would like to discuss—we love
hearing from you!



